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I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of you for your hard work and support of not only the school but of each other. 

This year has seen us do many great things to help the pupils and staff of Coalburn. 
As a team we have worked together to provide resources and funds that are used everyday to enhance learning opportunities such as blocks for nursery children and SOMETHING 
From swimming sessions and after school clubs. 
The discos held have also been a success with another emotional end of term/leavers disco. 
I hope we are able to keep providing these opportunities in the future. 

A special thank you to Megan and Tracey who have worked extra hard in securing many grants from Hagshaw Hill, Galawhistle, Tesco and many more. We would never be able to support the school the way we do if it wasn’t for the time and effort you put in. You both make my job so much easier. 

I look forward to working with you all in this upcoming school year. 
